## **Bio for Staci McAllister**



My name is Staci McAllister, a Consumer Safety Technician (CST) for the U.S. Food and Drug Administration in the Dallas District Office Investigations Branch.

I started my FDA career in January of 1992 at the Center for Devices and Radiological Health in Silver Spring, Maryland and transferred to the Dallas Office, Investigations Branch, in September of 1995 under the hardship transfer program.

I joined SGMP in August of 2013 and began assisting with the Community Service committee.

Some of the goals I would like to see within our Chapter would be to increase in member size and more participation in monthly meetings.